
 
2024/2025 RIPPLE winter works activity so far this year  
 
Despite the horrendous weather we’ve been having, the team have been out braving the 
cold and rain to crack on with some much-needed work.  See below to see some of the 
fantastic jobs they’ve been doing. 
 
Pavenham - FP13 approach (unregistered land) a fallen tree that was blocking the path was 
cleared and the area tidied.      
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Roxton - FPA1 low overhanging branches and vegetation was cut back allowing more light 
in to help dry out and improve surface and also a huge improvement to the walking area.  
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Clapham – Several marker posts were replaced, relocated and re-set at various locations 
throughout the Parish, providing walkers and ramblers with clear and defined routes. 
 

   
 
 

Renhold – Cutting back and clearance of vegetation at ditch crossing.  
 

  
 
 

And clearing up around the fingerposts at Wilden Road 
 

 
 

Chellington – Clearance of vegetation and removal of low hanging branches and brambles 
at Footpath A9 
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Bromham and Stagsden– The footpaths were cut back and cleared the Bridleway widened 
and improved 
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Oakley Hill– A new Bridleway created. 
 

    
 
Stevington– Footpaths FP15 and FP 8 new marker posts installed and new direction disks 
added along the route 
 

 
 



 
Thurleigh– New marker posts installed and new direction disks added along the route 
 

  
 

Sharnbrook– Marker posts installed and new direction disks added along the route, 
brambles cut back  from path. 
 

 


